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September 3, 2024 
 
Her Worship Pauline Rochefort 
Mayor  
Municipality of East Ferris 
390 Highway 94 
Corbeil, ON P0H 1K0 
 
Dear Mayor Rochefort, 
 
I am writing to inform you of impending changes to Highway 94 within the Municipality of 
East Ferris. 
 
The existing 60 km/h speed zone that stretches from 550 metres east of Treadlightly Drive to 250 
metres east of Ridgemount Drive will be extended 240 metres easterly towards Highway 17. This 
extension will necessitate revisions to the adjacent 80 km/h zone. 
 
The Operational Traffic Engineering Section of the Ministry of Transportation is recommending that 
the existing speed limit regulations be updated to reflect the highway changes. 
 
Pending ministerial approval, the changes will be implemented. An illustration is attached for 
reference. 
 
Should you have any further questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me, by email 
at chris.pascos@ontario.ca. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Chris Pascos, P.Eng. 
Head, Operational Traffic Engineering 
 
 
 
Enclosure: Line Drawing of Highway 94 
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